
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 9:40:39 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 11:37 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246, EB-2019-0234, EB-2016-0315

-- Name --
Douglas  Dixon

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Dear Ontario Energy Board:
I appreciate the availability of hydro at my Summer place. The cost of using a monthly average of 1.56 kWh
electricity is cause for concern. The penalties to go off grid and then return at a future date, when my circumstances
have changed, are punitive. For example, upgrade wiring? in cottage to current standard (upgrade not necessary if I
stay on grid); retroactively pay "missed" billings, etc.
Thank you for your consideratio.
Sincerely,
Douglas R. Dixon (Doug Dixon)




